Hull Board of Selectmen

Minutes

March 16, 2015

The meeting of the Hull Board of Selectmen was called to order at 7:40 p.m. on Monday evening, March 16, 2015, at the Hull High School Exposition Room, 180 Main Street, Hull, Massachusetts.

Present: Christopher Olivieri, Chairman; Domenico Sestito, Clerk; John D. Reilly, Jr., Member, and John C. Brannan, Member. Absent was Kevin Richardson, Vice-Chair; Also present were Philip E. Lemnios, Town Manager and James Lampke, Town Counsel.			
The Board listened to the presentation by the School Committee to the Advisory Board on the educational program being offered and planned for the future.			
The Board disused the request of Police Chief Billings to send Steven O'Neil to the next police training academy. He is a permanent intermittent and out of the three present permanent intermittent officers, he is the only one presently qualified and ready for the academy. A conditional offer of employment letter was presented.			
Motion	Sestito	To approve the sending of Steven O'Neil to the next police training academy and issue the conditional offer of employment letter.	
Second	Reilly		
Vote	Unanimous		
Motion	Sestito	To adjourn	
Second	Reilly		
Vote	Unanimous		
Recorded by James B. Lampke, Esq., Town Counsel Approved: May 12, 2015			

Documents

The following documents were included in the Board of Selectmen's packets or were presented during the meeting and are available in the Board of Selectmen's office upon request:

- Board of Selectmen Meeting Notice for March 16, 2015
- Letter from Chief Billings dated March 16, 2015 regarding sending Steven O'Neil to the Police Academy
- Conditional Offer of Employment letter to Steven O'Neil